
MooreReport.com Newsletter 
June 15, 2010 

Last updated: June 16, 2010 Page 1 of 4 

Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, June 15, 2010 
 
 
(see pictures below) 
 
 
This was written at 38,000 feet over the Gulf of Mexico headed home to 
my Judy, to celebrate our 49th wedding anniversary. 
 
 
Some of the Guatemalan leaders said there were 15,000 to 16,000 
people standing in and around the two tents.   All I know is that there 
was a “holy quiet” while I preached an anointed message of revival. My 
great God gave me the strength to preach, starting with Psalms 34:18 
and concluding with II Chronicles 7:14. 
 
Having read of all the great revivals in history, I can clearly see that my 
beloved Guatemala is on the verge of seeing God bless their country 
with a mighty moving of His Spirit.   God in HIS sovereign will, will 
honor the broken hearts of many Guatemalan Christians who are 
crying over their land and crying out to Him to know HIS presence. 
 
Three weeks ago during the wee hours of the morning, in Guatemala 
City, my Heavenly Father gave me the assurance that revival would 
come to Guatemala this year.  Some might ask, did you hear Gods 
voice, and as a friend once said “I didn't hear His voice, I heard Him 
shout”.  With confidence in HIM I am believing that GOD will bless 
Guatemala with a genuine revival/awakening this year. 
  
I believe God would have Judy and I go back to Guatemala as soon as 
possible and preach two nights town by town until revival begins. 
  
We still have not been able to pay the airfare for this trip, so it must be 
God who confirms the above burden by providing necessary funds for 
our ministry and our next trip. 
  
Let me ask those of you that know the power of intercessory prayer to 
pray for Guatemala and for revival to begin there and then spread 
throughout all of the Americas. 
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VERY DEAR FRIENDS, 
CENTRAL AMERICAN AND GUATEMALAN 

LEADERS 
 

IMPOSSIBLE TO ALSO SEE 
 THE CROWD IN THE 

WHITE TENT BEYOND 

  

  
STANDING ROOM ONLY 
CROWD BEHIND WHERE 

 I STOOD TO PREACH 

CHILDREN FROM TODO SANTOS WHO 
BLESSED ME 

WITH THEIR SMILES 
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PASTORS WHO HAD MY 
MESSAGE TRANSLATED 

INTO THEIR DIALECT 

OUR LONG TIME DEAR 
FRIEND WHO ORGANIZED 

THIS LARGE MEETING 
  

 
  

LOOKING OVER THE TWO TENTS TO THE CROWD MOVING TOWARD THE 
BAPTISMAL SERVICE FOR 450 

 
Our two day round trip, took nearly 14 hours over a highway which had 

been covered by 20 to 30 landslides.  The fellowship in God's word 
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with Heberto and Nohemi Garcia and Roberto Aldana helped diminish 
the effect of my strong pain.  Heberto is the Superintendent of 3,600 
Guatemalan churches and Roberto is the Superintendent for more than 
9,000 churches in Central America.  We had a sweet oneness of spirit 
and we all were blessed by being together for so long a period of time.  
 

Please Pray For; 
• GOD TO BLESS GUATEMALA AND ALL OF THE AMERICAS WITH 

A VISIT FROM HEAVEN, A GREAT AWAKENING OF HIS PEOPLE. 

• STRENGTH AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO DO WHAT GOD HAS 
CALLED US TO DO 

• RIGO AND THE PLANNED CRUSADES IN COSTA RICA, PANAMA, 
AND GUATEMALA 

  
Thank you for standing with us through your intercessory prayer and 
financial support.  

 
Love in the Lord to each of you, 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  

 
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 


